
To get more information or to get involved, 

Contact the SAFE Coalition: 
(608) 847-9276 or visit our Facebook page

SAFETY

SUMMER
UTV/ATV

Supervise young drivers

Drive with a partner

Never consume alcohol or drugs before or
during UTV/ATV operation. Consuming

alcohol or drugs is a factor in 

More than 40 percent of ATV-related fatalities.

Wearing a helmet reduces the
possibility of a brain injury by 85%

Helmets must be approved by U.S. Department
of Transportation (DOT)

Wear a helment

Travel at a speed appropriate for the terrain, visibility
condition, and your experience.

Join the Conversation. Improve Our Health.
The Juneau County Health Department wants to hear from you! We’re asking community members to share what’s important

to them through a short survey. Your feedback will help shape local health programs and services for the next five years.
The survey takes about 15 minutes. Your answers are confidential and private, and only group results will be shared. Everyone

who completes the survey will be entered for a chance to win a $50 gift card!
Take the survey online: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CHA25

Need a paper or Spanish copy? Call us at 608-847-9373.
Survey closed September 1 . st

Together, we can build a healthier Juneau County—one voice at a time.


